UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION V
1990 N. CALIFORNIA BOULEVARD
SUITE 202, WALNUT CREEK PLAZA
WALNUT CREEK, CALIFORNIA 94596

December 14, 1979

Docket No. 50-312
Sacramento Municipal Utiltiy District
P. O. Bxo 15830
Sacramento, California 95813
Attn: Mr. John J. Mattimoe

Assistant General Manager &

Chief Engineer
Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of December 3, 1979 in response to our
Notice of Violation dated October 30, 1979.

The corrective action you have taken or planned on the items of
noncampliance will be reviewed during the next physical protection

inspection.
Sincerely,
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